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https://uwc.211ct.org

Notice: Website Maintenance

Categories : Uncategorized

Routine maintenance of the 2-1-1 Connecticut website will be conducted during the afternoon of Monday, 12/20/21. During
this time, the website may be momentarily unavailable. If so, please wait a moment and then try your search again. 

If you need immediate assistance, please dial 2-1-1 (available 24/7).
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